
The First Step, a nonprofit child care agency
in Belvidere, Illinois, is currently accepting
applications to fill six open positions. Board
member positions are volunteer
opportunities, and The First Step is seeking
community-oriented, engaging individuals
who are currently residing in Boone County
for possible candidacy.
If you are a community leader, business
owner, parent, or citizen who cares deeply
about early childhood development, this may

be a wonderful opportunity for you. Duties of board members include:

-Reliable attendance at monthly board meetings
-Legal compliance and financial oversight
-Strategic planning
-Participation in fundraising efforts on behalf of the organization
-Organizational development and resource provision

Those who are interested in applying for a board position are encouraged
to contact Executive Director Sue Wilson at firststepforkids@aol.com


